BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI

In the Matter of Union Electric Company, )
d/b/a Ameren Missouri’s Tariff to Increase ) Case No. ER-2011-0028
Its Annual Revenues for Electric Service. )

NOTICE REGARDING EXTRA-RECORD COMMUNICATION

Issue Date: May 10, 2011
On May 6, 2011, | received the attached correspondence from Thomas Reichard by
email.
Respectfully submitted,
/4._ LL

Kevin D. Gunn, Chairman

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri,
on this 10th day of May, 2011.



Neuner, Joyce

From: Thomas Reichard [tcreichard @ hotmail.com)
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2011 5:47 PM

To: Gunn, Kevin; Henderson, Wess

Subject: Ameren rate request

Chairman Gunn and E.D. Henderson,

I listened this week to Senator Kehoe citing some figures in regard to the rate increase proposed by Ameren during
session. If his information was correct, residential users will be hit with an increase while large users will benefit from a
rate decrease. I understand there should be volume discounts, but haven't these differences in rates already been set?
For example, if I pay $1.00 for a kilowat hour and corp. A pays $0.30 per kilowat hour and Ameren needs a rate increase,
could someone please explain why all users shouldn't receive the same increase rather than the increase being
shouldered by the residential users and a decrease given to large users?

If corp. A has paid professionals representing them, who represents me? Isn't the mission of the PSC is to represent and
protect the people?

Thank you in advance for the courtesy of your reply,

Tom Reichard



